
 

  
 
 

Your Opinion Matters! 
La Crosse County is in the process of updating its Comprehensive 
Outdoor Recreation Plan, and your input is essential in shaping a 
successful vision for our community. We invite you to take a few 
minutes to share your thoughts and feedback. The information 
gathered from this survey will help develop a plan that guides staff, 
elected officials, volunteers, and community members for years to 
come. Thank you for your time and participation. 

Thank you! 

Take the survey online and on your phone at: 

www.MRRPC.com/SURVEY 
  

 

http://www.mrrpc.com/SURVEY

